UNITED METHODIST MEN

* Sunday, May 20, 7:00 a.m. in the Christian Life Center

*  We will be honoring our graduating seniors and awarding the
Frank Wilson Scholarships

¢ Program by MUMC’s Glenn Boyce, retiring Commissioner of
Higher Education for the State of Mississippi

Wednesday Night Fellowship Meals and Programming have
ended for the summer. They will resume on August 22.

OUR CHURCH FAMILY

We offer our sympathy to the family of:

HRISTIAN FORMATION TEAM BEGINNIN
CHRIS ° o G G * Melanie Harveston, sister of Angela Robertson, who died May 6

* For anyone with an interest in Christian education and adult
programming at MUMC

¢ Town Hall informational meeting will be held Sunday, May 20,
at 2:00 p.m. in the Administrative Conference Room

¢ For more information, contact John Smith (601-594-0974), Larry
Bourne (601-953-7547), or Olivia Martin (601-906-1189).

SERMON NOTES

SUMMER BOOK STUDY

* Beginning Sunday, June 3, 5:00 p.m. — 6:30 p.m. in the Church
Office

¢ Allinterested ladies are invited to join the Sunday Evening
Ladies Bible Study Group

*  Will be studying Life Together by Dietrich Bonhoeffer, led by
Donna Peyton (please purchase your own copy before the first
meeting)

e For more info, contact Camie Young (camie_young@comcast.net)

ADULT COED SOFTBALL
* Sign up now for fun & fellowship with other area churches

* For complete information or to register, call or text Winky
Newman at 601-594-6682.

ANNUAL FAITHBUILDERS RUMMAGE SALE COMING JUNE 2 May 1 3’ 2018

* Donations being accepted every Saturday until May 19 from
11:00 a.m. -12:00 noon in the East Parking Lot

*  Will accept furniture, household items, books, toys, sporting
equipment, tools, clothing (must be on hangers), etc.







